
YOU’VE MET WITH YOUR  
LEGISLATOR. NOW WHAT?

1.  �Tell us about your meeting. 

     •  �From your group, pick one individual to fill out the survey for each office you visited. 

     •  �A survey link will be sent out via Socious, and is in the convening App, to capture who  
you met with, which “asks” you talked about, any commitments made by the office and  
any follow-ups needed. 

2.  �Send a thank you email. 

     •  �Template language will be available and sent to you via Socious. 

     •  �Send your email within one week to each office you met with. 

3.  �Continue engagement at home. 

      �Here are a few ideas to continue building relationships with your legislators  
after your meetings in DC. Always feel free to reach out to the Policy NRT for any support or 
additional resources. 

     •  �Introduce yourself to the legislator’s local office and share any services or resources that your 
organization provides. Let them know you’re a resource  
for oral health. 

     •  Invite your legislator to visit your center or to attend an event.

     •  If a relevant bill passes, send a quick thank you to the legislator. 

     •  �Lift oral health as a topic during election season at presidential or congressional campaign 
events by asking questions during a town hall or candidate event. 


























	Blank Page
	Blank Page
	Blank Page



